
Allenstown Public Library 

Meeting of the Board of Trustees 

November 10, 2015 

Call to Order 

Present:  Pauline Boutin, Vicki Kneeland, Joanne Dufort, Director:  Patricia Adams 

Programs:  Trick-or-Treat at the Library was held on Friday, October 30 from 3PM-5PM. 

 We will be presenting a holiday program in December in conjunction with the Recreation 

Department.  It will consist of a hot chocolate bar and a snowman ornament craft for children. 

Craft times will be continued in November. 

Other: 

Winn Mountain Restorations has started the window work.  This will be completed in the spring. 

We are continuing an inventory of the library. 

I will be contacting a plumber to look at the bathroom sink and an electrician to fix the light in 

the stairway. 

I will purchase an LED light for the porch. 

Next Meeting is December 8, 2015 at 11AM at the library. 
 

 

 


